
da Maria Luisa Vinci mluisa.vinci@gmail.com  
a Lucian Tanasa <l.tanasa@pbxtelecom.ro> 

cc 

itiprogetti <itiprogetti@comune.fi.it>, 
Paola Gherardelli 
<paola.gherardelli@gmail.com>, 
daniela <danielacucchi@alice.it> 

data 10 novembre 2010 10:32 
oggetto Re: partners 
proveniente da gmail.com 
  

nascondi dettagli 
10/11/10   

Dear Claudia, 
thank for your email. We are very happy that you contacted me  and  my collegues and I are very 
interested in your association to participate in the project. 
You will receive a form to be filled in in order to become our associated partner as soon as possible. 
Thank you again for you interest in LeTSGO project. 
Looking forward to hearing from you 
Maria Luisa Vinci 
contact teacher project LeTSGO for High School ISIS Leonardo da Vinci, Florence, Italy 
 


